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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dedubendorff@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Dubendorff 
< dedubendorff@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 10:23 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that pena lizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo lati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Diane Dubendorff 
1565 Oakadia Ln Clearwater, FL 33764-2541 dedubendorff@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

z67de5jc1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Hugo Cabrera <z67de5jc l 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, Ju ly 16, 202410:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's req uested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bi ll that pena lizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo latil ity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our st ate's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affo rdable energy future. Please priorit ize the interests of Floridians over Duke 's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr Hugo Cabrera 
2734 Cambridge Rd Lake Worth, FL 33462-3813 z67de5jc1@mozmai l.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mail@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jan Jennings 
< mail@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 9:44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION : This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writ ing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke has made paying their CEO an outrageous sa lary and earning investors a generous return their priorities. This is 

wrong. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, wi th annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition t o affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossi l fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioriti ze the interest s of Florid ians ove r Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jan Jennings 
1828 Crown Point Woods Cir Ocoee, FL 34761-3719 mail@harpbiz.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ksewright@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathleen Sewright 
< ksewright@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 9:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This emai l originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptab le. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo latility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhi le, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy futu re. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke 's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Kathleen Sewright 
1298 Madelena Ave Winter Springs, FL 32708-4866 ksewright@email.toast.net 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ncl.grg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicola Giorgio 
< ncl.grg@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, Ju ly 16, 2024 8:53 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION : This emai l originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am w riting to express my strong oppo si tion to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordab le, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to : 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition t o affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke 's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Nico la Giorgio 
14 Jeff Rd Largo, FL 33774-2036 
ncl.grg@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

eddy.elfin-Oe@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eric David Katz 
< eddy.elfi n-Oe@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 7:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke 's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo latility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regu lators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Eric David Katz 
1200 Rio Vista Blvd Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410-5428 eddy.elfin-Oe@icloud.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

marcia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marcia Hoodwin 
< marcia@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 7:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bil ls nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerat e its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued re liance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investment s have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state' s utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interest s of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincere ly, 
Miss Marcia Hoodwin 
8236 Shadow Pine Way Sarasota, FL 34238-5618 marcia@accentsaway.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ccrollin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cary Christenson 
< ccrollin@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 7:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that pena lizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transit ion to affordable sola r and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future . Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Cary Christenson 
9042 Brya n Dairy Rd Seminole, FL 33777-1103 ccrollin@ya hoo.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bwakefield 1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Wakefield < bwakefield 1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 7:05 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dea r Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida 's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

afford able, clea n energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request t o increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, w ith annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

ca nnot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interest s of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Wakefield 
1619 Hardwood Dr Clearwater, FL 33756-2426 bwakefield1@aol.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dave@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Sillman 
< dave@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 6:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida 's Rate Hike 

CAUTION : This ema il originated from outside your organization. Exe rcise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my Outrage at Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to implore you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity ra tes in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to : 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition t o affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued rel iance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to pri ce volatility and higher long-term costs, not to mention 
exacerbating the climate cri sis, w hich is a massive economic to us all. Meanwhile, solar investments have already saved 
other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power a RESPONSIBILITY to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a 
cleaner, more affordable energy future. Do your fucking jobs and prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincere ly, 
Mr. David Sillman 
6415 Garland Ct New Port Richey, FL 34652-2043 dave@beyourbestinc.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

JenMail7975@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jen H <JenMail7975 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 6:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida 's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This emai l originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when open ing attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida 's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bi lls nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's reque sted 11.15% Return on Equity to match t he national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossi l fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have t he power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincere ly, 
Mrs. Jen H 
Email On ly Panama City, FL 32405 
JenMail7975@knology.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

dobi_dobroslawa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dobi Dobroslawa 
< dobi_dobroslawa@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 6:55 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to priorit ize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Florid ians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future . Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Dobi Dobroslawa 
21784 Brixham Run Loop Estero, FL 33928-6266 dobi_dobroslawa@yahoo.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tjhscheer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jared Scheer 
< tjhscheer@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 6:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida 's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affo rd able, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electric ity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to : 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volat ility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's ut ility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jared Scheer 
10294 Love Story St Winter Garden, FL 34787-1758 tjhscheer@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

314curt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Curtis Hemmel 
< 314curt@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 6:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida 's Rate Hike 

CAUTION : This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknow n senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptab le. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 

I urge you to : 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs . Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future . Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Curtis Hemmel 
312 Delmar Ter S St Petersburg, FL 33701-4668 314curt@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jteas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Teas 

<jteas@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 5:55 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 

Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION : This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 

some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 

I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke 's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 

* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 

* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James Teas 
8445 SW 181st Ter Palmetto Bay, FL 33157-6051 jteas@duck.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ronmanbolling@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronnie Bolling 
<ronmanbolling@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, July 16, 2024 5:42 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposit ion to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke 's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the nationa l average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable sola r and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued rel iance on fossi l fuels exposes Floridians to price volatil ity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ronnie Bolling 
411 Walnut St Pmb 16 Green Cove Springs, FL 32043-3443 ronmanbolling@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

debi.mohan@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Debi Mohan 
< debi .mohan@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 5:39 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This emai l originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke 's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptab le. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Debi Mohan 
420 EGLINTON Ave Miami, FL 33199-0001 
debi.mohan@yahoo.ca 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ecwaters3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Constance Waters <ecwaters3 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 5:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am wri ting to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 mil lion since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Constance Waters 
3620 38th Ave S Apt 84 Saint Petersburg, FL 33711-4393 ecwaters3@msn.com 
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Subject: 

kksutherla@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Katherine Sutherland 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida 's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

afford able, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to : 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminat e the unfair $30 minimum bill that pena lizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to accelera te its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued re liance on foss il fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utili ty regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Katherine Sutherland 
5188 Pebble Beach Blvd Winter Haven, FL 33884-3537 kksutherla@aol.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nat ion, w ith annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs . Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utili ty regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Pl ease prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincere ly, 
Mr. Clive Jaffe 
3222 Taragrove Dr Tampa, FL 33618-2562 
clivepht@yahoo.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes sola r customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida util ity customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state 's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future . Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Wi lliam Rueth Ill 
13534 5th Ave NE Bradenton, FL 34212-2742 bill.rueth@gmail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for al l Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Florid ians already pay 
some of the highest electrici ty rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes sola r customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's cont inued reliance on fossi l fuels exposes Floridians to price volati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Randy Raspotnik 
4266 Fox Hollow Cir Casselberry, FL 32707-5239 randyraspotnik@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 
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To: 
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sergioandressolis_020968@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sergio Solis 
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Tuesday, July 16, 2024 4:18 PM 
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Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 
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links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Sergio Solis 
4340 SW 112th Ave Miami, FL 33165-4772 
sergioandresso lis_020968@yahoo.com 
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Adrian.menendez001@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Adrian Menendez 
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Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida 's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridian s. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossi l fuels exposes Floridians to price volati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our st ate's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr Adrian M enendez 
6825 SW 14th St Pembroke Pines, FL 33023-2055 Adrian.menendezOOl@mymdc.net 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
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Subject: 

shorneffer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steven Horneffer 
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Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke 's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the nationa l average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 
Get rid of gas, oil and coa l fired energy plant s and go w ith wind, so lar and nuclear, via small modular reactors. Finland 

will take care of the waste. 

As our state's utility regu lators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy fu ture. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Steven Horneffer 
475 Diane Cir Casse lberry, FL 32707-3037 shorneffer@me.com 
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Sent: 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke 's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affo rd able solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 

so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please priorit ize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James Reichart 
1766 Supreme Ct Naples, FL 34110-1013 
jreichart@gmai l.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
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links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affo rdable, clean energy for all Floridian s. We get so much sun here it makes no sense except for a money grab to 
increase rates. This state is becoming out of control. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincere ly, 
mrs stephanie montalvo 
21019 Sunpoint Way Unit 201 Lutz, FL 33558-5151 thepost@me.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electric ity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo latility and higher long-term cost s. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Richard Lehr 
317 Silver Maple Rd Groveland, FL 34736-3630 richardlehr@earthlink.net 
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Sent: 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

We are the sunshine state for goodness sake - don't let this happen to us because of those greedy Utility companies. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Mr Alain Goinden 
1821 Windsor Dr Winter Park, FL 32789-2770 agoinden@yahoo.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke 's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo latility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs Debby Lundmark 
9750 Spring Lake Dr Clermont, FL 34711-7994 deblundmark@gmail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued rel iance on fossi l fuels exposes Floridians to price volatil ity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility cust omers over $200 mill ion since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleane r, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Seth Requena 
9990 SW 77th Ave Miami, FL 33156-8115 
Seth@floridasolarpartners.com 
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Sent: 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writ ing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed ra te hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unaccept ab le. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the nationa l average of 9.60% 
* El iminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewa ble energy sources 

Duke's continued re liance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians t o price volati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 mi llion since 2017. 

As our stat e's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordab le energy future. Please priorit ize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ri chard Longley 
719 SW Chiefland Ln Fort White, FL 32038-4243 rip longley@windstream.net 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke 's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Requi re Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state' s utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida toward s a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future . Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kathleen Kelley 
7161 Sandpoint Dr Brooksville, FL 34601-5501 kkelleyh@yahoo.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the nationa l average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable sola r and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's cont inued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo latility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

You consistently allow providers of electricity to charge a minimum monthly amount in this state. In the middle of 2022, 
you allowed FPL to triple that amount. I have solar panels, and I produce more electricity than I use essentially every 
day. But you let FPL charge me every month anyway. My daughter lives in Massachusetts, where the legislature is 
apparently not for sale to utility compan ies. She has solar panels, too, and many months, her electric bill is zero . It 's 
clear the PSC and the Florida legislature are in bed the with the uti lity companies, but please know that no Floridians 
approve of th is theft. It doesn't matter if it's FPL or Duke Energy. And not every state leg islature is in bed with utility 
providers. What you do when you allow providers to charge a minimum monthly bill is relieve them of the need to 
modernize and innovate. You allow them to continue to burn o il, wood, or anyth ing else that damages the 
environment, the planet, and everything that lives on it. Your on ly friends are the legislators in bed with you. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Alfred Jonas 
918 NE 119th St Biscayne Park, FL 33161-6444 fredjonasmd@gmail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Florid ians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Florid ians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo lat ility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida ut ility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Dr Peter G. Schreiner Ill 
1674 Promenade Cir Port Orange, FL 32129-7513 pgs3@mindspring.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke 's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's uti lity regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Duane Sebesta 
2114 N Flamingo Rd# 652 Pembroke Pines, FL 33028-3501 dsebesta3@yahoo.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

wdubin1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William Dubin <wdubin1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 2:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to : 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state 's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits . 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Wi lliam Dubin 
37 San Jose Dr Palm Coast, FL 32137-2335 wdubinl@cfl.rr.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

g.weaver50@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Weaver <g.weaver50 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 2:00 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject Duke Energy Florida's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to priorit ize 

af fordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Florid ians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes sola r customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo latili ty and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida uti lity customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regu lators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please priorit ize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr George Weaver 
2448 Cat Cay Ln Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312-4752 g.weaver50@yahoo.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for al l Florid ians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of t he highest electricity rates in the nation, w ith annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requ ested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that pena lizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transit ion to affordable sola r and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Fl orida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please priorit ize the interests of Florid ians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Martha Singleton 
6600 SW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33143-2625 
masingleton@yahoo.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida 's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to : 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordab le energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your considerat ion. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Verville 
1184 36th Ave NE St Petersburg, FL 33704-1616 jvervill@verizon.net 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writ ing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prio ritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Florid ians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bi ll that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo lati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwh ile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regu lators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke 's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lisa Hyde 
11668 Crowned Sparrow Ln Tampa, FL 33626-2649 lhyde@osceolapartners.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for al l Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued re liance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Sadowsky 
4225 SW 84th Ave Miami, FL 33155-4238 
nancysadowsky@gmail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. BJ Trivedi 
5146 NW 22nd Dr Gainesville, FL 32605-5480 bhadrayut@yahoo.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhi le, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms Laurie Nossair 
612 Holbrook Cir Lake Mary, FL 32746-6334 laurieross@yahoo.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9 .60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued rel iance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhi le, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Du ke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Phil Heinlein 
3406 W Oakellar Ave Tampa, FL 33611-2922 pdheinlein@gmail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on foss il fuels exposes Floridians to price volati lity and higher long-term costs . Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincere ly, 
Mr. Bradley Kitchin 
17440 Magnolia Island Blvd Cl erm ont, FL 34711-8001 brad.kitchin@live.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridian s. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to : 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewab le energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 
Miss Tracey Dare 
10813 NW 30th St Doral, FL 33172-5068 
traceydarel@hotmail .com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 
cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo latility and higher long-term costs . Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida toward s a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

FYI: We get our electricity from FPL, who also charges a $25.00 minimum bill! THAT IS WRONG!! 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joel Jevotovsky 
8198 Cypress Point Rd West Palm Beach, FL 33412-2443 jevotovsky@aol.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that pena lizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Diane Ei senhower 
7628 Fieldstone Ranch Sq Vero Beach, FL 32967-2948 sai lawaydi@aol.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuel s exposes Floridians to price volati lity and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
so lar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers ove r $200 million since 2017 . 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florid a towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Abell 
542 Tall Oak Rd Naples, FL 34113-8575 
abell .sl@gmail .com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to prioritize 
affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Floridians already pay 
some of t he highest electricity rates in the nation, with annual bi lls nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to : 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes so lar customers 
* Require Duke to accelerate its transition to affordable solar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price volatility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utili ty regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordab le energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Brenda James 
1915 19th Ave Vero Beach, FL 32960-3539 beastybren@yahoo.com 
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Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Duke Energy Florida's proposed rate hike and to urge you to priorit ize 

affordable, clean energy for all Floridians. 

Duke 's request to increase rates by $16 per month for the average customer is unacceptable. Florid ians already pay 
some of the highest electricity rates in the nation, with annua l bills nearly $500 above the national average. We simply 

cannot afford another increase. 
I urge you to: 
* Reject Duke's proposed rate hike 
* Lower Duke's requested 11.15% Return on Equity to match the national average of 9.60% 
* Eliminate the unfair $30 minimum bill that penalizes solar customers 
* Require Duke to acce lerate its transition to affordable so lar and other renewable energy sources 

Duke's continued reliance on fossil fuels exposes Floridians to price vo latility and higher long-term costs. Meanwhile, 
solar investments have already saved other Florida utility customers over $200 million since 2017. 

As our state's utility regulators, you have the power to protect consumers and guide Florida towards a cleaner, more 
affordable energy future. Please prioritize the interests of Floridians over Duke's profits. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Randy Chapman 
8196 SE Governors Way Hobe Sound, FL 33455-3945 rchapmanlll@att.net 
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